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Patrick O’Grady, 
Eckman Construction

Bedford, NH Eckman Construction has hired Patrick O’Grady in the position of estimator. O’Grady
will support Eckman’s pre-construction efforts by performing construction estimating tasks and
assisting with subcontractor bidding.

“An opportunity presented itself to reinforce the estimating department,” said John Deloia, vice
president of Eckman Construction. “Patrick brings experience from multiple disciplines of
construction that will fit well with the current team and is a welcome addition.”

O’Grady has experience in both estimating and project management over his 10-year career in the
construction industry.

New England Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540


